
GRADE 6 MUSIC – Bucket Drumming 

June 12, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Hello everyone, I hope you are all having a wonderful remainder of the school year.  With summer just around the 

corner, I would like to write to you with regards to your child’s Music Class for next September.  During Music time 

Grade 6 students will be playing the DRUMS and participating in BUCKET DRUMMING.  
 

Please fill in the form below, and return it to your child’s classroom teacher with required fees before Thursday, June 

22, 2017.   
 

For Bucket Drumming, we will be using a Book called, “BUCKET MUSIC”  by Oliver Cutz which will be provided at no cost 

to students. 

 

 Students will: 

● have a song/test piece each week 

● need to bring their Drum Sticks and books to each class (Buckets are stored in the music room).  I often ask 

students to keep all music items safely stored in a separate bag and placed in their backpacks for the week so as 

not to forget their instruments.    

● need to practice three days a week, and to record this on their practice sheets which they will bring home to be 

signed weekly by their parents/guardians.    

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  I look forward to another great school year 

ahead. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Charlotte Mahoney 

charlotte.mahoney@st-anns.ca 

------------------✂-------------------------PLEASE CUT OFF AND RETURN BOTTOM SLIP ONLY-------------------------------------------- 

St. Ann’s Academy - Grade 6 bucket drum order form  

Student FIRST AND LAST Name:________________________          GRADE LEVEL: ___________  

  

1. BUCKET ------------------------------$6.00  (must purchase) 

2. DRUM STICKS ----------------------------  $3.00 (must purchase) 

    

Total Amount Paid: $___________   

 

 
Please return to classroom teacher  by Thursday, June 22, 2017 

Please make cheques payable to “St. Ann’s Academy” and attach it with this form in a clearly marked 
envelope. 

 


